

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

David Kraus 2028 S. 81st St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Kraus:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

officereity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File031484



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jeremy Fojut 908 E. Kawaunee St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Fojut:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

K . 001

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Luis Solis 8235 S.17th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Solis:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson **Deputy City Clerk**

Yadhwinder Singh 4606 S. 20th St. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Darren Johnson 2375 S. 16th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Joseph Webster, Agt.
JW Home Improvement, LLC
7203 W. Marine Dr.
Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Webster:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor license for "JW Home Improvement" at 6121 N. Teutonia Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department and neighborhood services department reports. The police department report was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 95-14-7-d, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File031484



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Rogelio Escobar 1926 S. 28th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Escobar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2900 W. Lincoln Ave. ("Nido De Aquilas") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing and neighborhood objection.

On Monday, October 11, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Andrew Gray 1475 W. Windlake Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gray:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2691 S. 6th St. ("Cleveland Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Monday, October 11, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Sergei Veller 11808 N. Riverland Rd. Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Mr. Veller:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 140 N. Jefferson St. ("Bon Bon Cafe") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Monday, October 11, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov
October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jatinder Singh 3104 W. Silver Spring Dr. Milwaukee, WI 53209 Raquel Wade 2902 N. 7th St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Singh and Ms. Wade:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your partnership application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 2900 N. 7th St. ("7th Street Foods") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 2900 N. 7th St.

On Monday, October 11, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 11, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Makbul Sajan Hasham, Inc. 301 W. Conventry Ct., #208 Glendale, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Sajan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "Silver Spring Amoco" at 9040 W. Silver Spring Dr. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing, littering, loitering, and conduct detrimental to the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 11, 2004

Carolyn HIII Robertson Deputy City Clerk

David Samuel, Agt. Gyro Grille 2314 S. 133rd St. New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Mr. Samuel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "Gyro Grille" at 6309 N. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon conduct detrimental to the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood and neighborhood objection.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

1 1 "

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov October 11, 2004 Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Syed Mazheruddin, Agt. Wisconsin Trading, LLC 6400 W. Lakefield Dr. #3 Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Mazheruddin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 28, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a 24-Hour Establishment license for "Citgo Quick Mart" at 6366 N. 76th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objection to the granting of this license.

On Monday, October 11, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: